
Hello everyone, 

I hope you are all safe and well.  

This week, the children in nursery have enjoyed the story of ‘The very hungry caterpillar’ 

and we have been doing lots of activities linked to this theme. 

 You could watch and listen to this story by following this link;   

https://uk.video.search.yahoo.com/search/video?fr=mcafee&p=the+very+hungry+caterpillar&v

m=r#id=1&vid=7ca26734349aaac20221365f426e829b&action=click 

 We made our own caterpillar with paint. Can you create a caterpillar of your 

own? You might use paint, coloured pens, beads or even stones from your 

garden. How long can you make your caterpillar? 

 

 Maybe you could go on a hunt for caterpillars, butterflies or other bugs and 

insects. How many can you find and can you tell a grown up what you have 

found? Remember to handle them carefully and to put them back where you 

found them just in case they have an insect family close by. We did this in the 

Forest School area and found lots of worms, slugs, spiders and beetles. 

 In the story, the hungry caterpillar ate different things during the week. On 

Monday he ate through one apple. On Tuesday he ate through two pears. 

Thinking about this story can you remember any days of the week? There are 7 

altogether. How many can you remember? 

I hope you have a good week trying out some of these activities. I can’t wait to find out 

all about your adventures. Have a lovely week. 

Mrs Glenwright 
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